
 

 [Date] 

 

[Student's Name] 

[Student's Address] 

 

Dear [Student's Name], 

 

Notification of Course Changes Under Consumer Protection Regulations 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to transparency and 

compliance with UK Consumer Protection Law, we are writing to inform you of a change to 

your course that represents a departure from what was originally advertised. 

 

Details of Change: 

 

[Insert detailed description of the change here, e.g., "The module on Advanced Vocal 

Techniques will now be replaced with a module on Vocal Health and Wellness."] 

 

We understand that such changes can impact your study plans, and we want to assure you 

that this decision was made after careful consideration to enhance the overall quality and 

relevance of the course. 

 

You may wish to consult your terms and conditions regarding your rights to cancel the 

contract in light of these changes. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at [contact information]. We are here to support you and ensure that 

your educational experience remains positive and rewarding. 

 

Please acknowledge your receipt and understanding of this notification by signing below. 

 



Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Voice Study Centre Team 

[Signature] 

[Name] 

[Position] 

 

Acknowledgment of Notification: 

 

I, [Student's Name], acknowledge receipt of this notification and understand the changes to 

the course as described above. 

 

Signature: ___________________________ 

Date: ___________________________ 


